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NEW REGULATION ON NHIS REGISTRATION 

 

This is to inform all intending enrollee(s) [principal and/or dependent(s)] that it is now mandatory 

to have National Identification Number (NIN) before NHIS registration. 

 

In view of this, those who have written their names in University Health Service (UHS) for NHIS 

registration, as well as those intending to do so, should take note that no one will be registered 

with NHIS without a NIN. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 

 


